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2650 Entiat Way, Entiat, WA  98822    509.784.1800    fax 509.784.2986                       www.entiatschools.org February 2022 

Dear Community Members, Entiat Alumni and Tiger Fans: 

The Entiat PTO/Booster Club has made it a goal to purchase 4 ft. by 6 ft. 
banners for our gym that show our past accomplishments in our sports 
programs.  Many hours have been spent gathering the dates of league and 
district championships as well as our successes at the state tournaments.  
The design of the banners has been created and now we are asking for 
support in the purchase of these.  

 Our goal is to raise $2000.00 to cover the cost of all banners so we are 
asking for donations to help us reach this goal.  Any amount will be 
appreciated.  If you are willing and able to contribute, please send checks 
to Entiat PTO/Booster Club, P.O. Box  323, Entiat, WA 98822.  For 
questions, contact Stacey Chisam at  stacerjones@hotmail.com or Wendi 
Crutcher at wcrutcher@entiatschools.org.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support! 

mailto:stacerjones@hotmail.com
mailto:wcrutcher@entiatschools.org
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Family Night 
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PRIDE Awards: RESPECT! 

Pre-K: 
Benjamin Bloomberg 

Cristal Nava-Gonzalez 

 

 

Kinder: 
Kashten Harris 

Margaret Fidler 

David Jones 

Stowik Wheeler 

 

 

 

1st Grade: 
Matias Verduzco 

Brinley Parks 

Neve Thornton 

Trinity Hedberg 
 

2nd Grade: 
Juan Valle 

Reagan Ward 

 

 

 

 

3rd Grade: 
Noah Garcia 

Diego Sanchez 

Kalet Guerrero 

Mia Steveson 
 

4th Grade: 
Joseph Peyrollaz 

Sutten Wheeler 
 

5th Grade: 
Heaven Eardley 

Olivia Padilla 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Entiat Families and Community Members, 
  
Wow!  Despite the crazy weather January dealt us, this month flew by!  Our students and staff have been busy taking mid-year 
benchmark assessments for iReady Reading and Math, and are finishing up Term 3 Trimester 2 assignments.   Believe it or not, we 
are officially at the half-way point in our school year.  Parents, I want to continue to encourage you to check your students grades 
in Skyward and reach out to teachers if you have questions.  Our staff is here to support your students.  
  
In January, STAR Club started on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3 – 4:30 pm to support our Middle and High School 
students.  Many of our teachers are available to help with credit retrieval, offer homework support, and answer questions.  Starting 
February 7th, the last round of Tiger Academy will run on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3 – 4:30 pm also for our elementary and 
middle school students and will finish March 30th.  Students who preregistered for this program will receive confirmation of their 
participation, as this program has limited seating this Spring.  This program offers creative learning opportunities for students in: 
painting, sewing, board games, homework support, and more.  We are thankful to have the resources to offer valuable programs 
like these to our students. 
  
We also have had many exciting events going on in and around our school.  Have you attended one of our many basketball 
games?  How about our incredible STEM Night?  We had more than one hundred and fifty people attend and seventeen stations 
with numerous community vendors that helped make this a huge success!  A special thank you to Mrs. Tewell and Mrs. Edwards 
for all their hard work in planning this great event.  Rumor has it another STEM event will be later this spring outside!  Your family 
will find these and additional events coming soon from our ASB, Title I/LAP Programs, and more.  I know I can’t wait! 
  
Thank you for allowing us to opportunity to serve your children.  Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns by calling 
the office at 509-784-1314 or 509-784-1911. 
  
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Tracie Husted 
Principal 
Entiat School District #127 
(509) 784-1911 ~ (509) 784-1314 
 
 
 

It is the mission of the Entiat School District to provide all students with the necessary knowledge, skills and attitudes to be 

productive and responsible citizens. 
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Click Clack, Moo Cows That Type :  Students had the opportunity to examine and type with 
a typewriter from the Entiat Museum. 
Officer Buckle and Gloria :  Students learned about police jobs, asked inquisitive questions, 
and toured a police car with Officer Ward. 

SECOND GRADE STUDENTS ENJOYING LITERACY EXTENSIONS 
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February 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 1. 
Scrambled Eggs 
Hashbrowns 
Fruit Muffin 
Juice 

2. 
Toasted Cheese Sandwich 
Carrots 
Mixed Fruit 

3. 
Super Nachos 
Cabbage Salsa or Red Salsa 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Applesauce 

4. 
Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Fruit 
Peanut Butter Cookie 

7. 
Pizza 
Corn (K-5) 
Green Salad (6-12) 
Peaches 

8 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Green Beans or Peas 
Strawberries or 
Applesauce Cup 
White Cake 

9. 
Ham Sandwich 
Carrots 
Mixed Fruit 

10. 
Chicken Fajita 
Black Beans 
Corn 
Pears 

11. 
Chicken Pattie Sandwich 
Tater Tots 
Fruit 

14. 
Burrito 
Cheese Nachos(-12) 
Green Beans (K-5) 
Green Salad (6-12) 
Pears 

15. 
Sloppy Joe 
Mixed Veggies or Peas 
Applesauce 
Apple Crisp 

16. 
Tuna or PB&J Sandwich 
Carrots 
Peaches 

17. 
Turkey Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Cottage Cheese 
Fruit Salad 
Dinner Roll 

18. 
Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Fruit 

21. 
 

No School 

22. 
Chicken Nuggets 
French Bread 
Corn (K-5) 
Green Salad (6-12) 
Peaches 

23. 
Turkey Sandwich 
Carrots 
Pears 
Monster Cookie 

24. 
Chili 
Cornbread 
Coleslaw or Honey Carrots 
Applesauce 

25. 
Chicken Pattie Sandwich 
Tater Tots 
Fruit 

28. 
Spaghetti 
Dinner Roll 
Mixed Veggies or 
Peas 
Mixed Fruit 
Chocolate Cake 

    Breakfast Info: 

MS/HS: Breakfast of cereal, fruit and milk is served daily 7:45-8:10am. Muffins, yogurt, cinnamon toast, 
oatmeal, yogurt parfait will be served Monday-Friday respectively.  

Elementary: Will be offered breakfast in the classroom at 8:15 am. 

A choice of plain, strawberry, or chocolate milk is served with each meal. 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT LUNCH 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT ACTIVITIES  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 

  1. 

5:00pm: HS BB @ 
Pateros 

2. 

6:00pm: HS BB @  
Waterville/ 
Mansfield 

3. 4. 

 

5. 

2:00pm: HS Girls’ BB 
vs Soap Lake 

4:00pm: HS Girls’ BB 
vs Bridgeport 

6. 7. 8. 

HS Girls BB Districts - 
TBD 

9. 

HS Boys BB Districts 
- TBD 

10. 11. 

HS Girls BB Districts - 
TBD 

12. 

HS Boys BB Districts - 
TBD 

13. 14. 15. 16. 

7:00pm: School 
Board Meeting 

17. 

HS Girls BB Districts - 
TBD 

HS Boys BB Districts - 
TBD 

18. 19. 

HS Girls BB Districts - 
TBD 

HS Boys BB Districts - 
TBD 

20 21. 

NO SCHOOL 

President’s Day 

22. 

5:00pm: MS VB vs  
Waterville/ 
Mansfield 

23. 

 

24. 

5:00pm: MS VB @  
Cascade Christian 
Academy 

25. 26. 

 

27. 28. 

5:00pm: MS VB vs  
Bridgeport 

     Note: 

Athletic events are revised often. Please see our Athletics website at www.entiatschools.org for the most current 

information, about games, locations, and times. 
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Providing students with the necessary 

knowledge, skills, and attitudes to be 

productive and responsible citizens. 

BUY YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY! 
Don’t miss out on the chance to gift your student with something that will last a 

lifetime… THE 2022 YEARBOOK! This spring your students will be celebrating a 

year worth remembering, and there is no better way to celebrate than with 

this year’s book. Our printers need our final copy count by February 15th, so be 

sure to secure your copy before then to ensure you have a book to sign this 

spring!  
  
Order online with no stress: 

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A09014600 

A big thank you to Chelan Douglas Retirees for the 
grant of $200 for books. 
Funds will be used for books offering mostly social/

emotional help and also for some phonics readers. 

FOOD BANK: 
 

 

• February 5th and 19th 

(This is a correction from the 12th & 

26th) 

• March 5th and 19th 

 

The Entiat Valley Community Services is still looking for high school 

students to help at the center especially for the Food Bank until this 

Spring when the landscaping project will begin. Please leave a message 

at 509-888-3999. The 3 students who have been working here now 

have been wonderful and very much needed. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjostensyearbooks.com%2f%3fREF%3dA09014600&c=E,1,DJKl5cl24JCLgse14sd-CIfNzOmUoVxIrIguMLo6POZ2FJKczq8w512-OC4AafiJ0B_JY-ppIFrDQyHs9o3I72YV5HkejXH-UQS1UEWZnguf1lUnQCIO&typo=1

